
Please attend a special meeting at Post 8561  in Arlington to learn 
about new 

Medicare Benefits for Veterans. 
5:00 pm Wednesday, March 17, 3221 Howell St, Arlington, TX

Medicare Part C plans, designed for Veterans who receive medical 
care at a VAMC, are available now. These plans increase 

Medicare benefits and reduce the Medicare Part B monthly 
premium by $55 each month. 

Whether or not we have Tricare for Life, we can choose a Part C 
Medicare plan which provides us additional Medicare benefits and 
increases our social security check by $55 each month. Members 
can enroll at this meeting. Bring your Medicare card. Enrollment 
ends March 31, 2010. This will be the last meeting at which you 

can enroll. 
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